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Subject:  Sustainability & Transformation Plan Update 
 

 

Executive Summary 
 
The enclosed presentation provides an overview of the key elements within the 
emerging STP for Bath & North East Somerset, Swindon and Wiltshire areas.  
The full plan will be published and circulated to Board members on the 14th 
December.  It will set out the key early priorities within the STP but also identify 
that significant public and workforce engagement will take place over the next 5 
months to finalise the future design of our health and social care services. 
 

 

Proposal(s) 
 
It is recommended that the Board notes the update on the emerging STP. 

 
 

 

Reason for Proposal 
 
To allow Health & Wellbeing stakeholders the opportunity to comment on the 
emerging plan and for members to identify gaps and overlaps with the Board’s 
H&WB programme. 
 

 

James Scott  
Senior Responsible Officer  
B&NES, Swindon and Wiltshire STP 

 
 


